
I support removing the requirement of the Oregon State Lottery allocated to County Fair Account.  

Not all county fairs have the resources to maintain and make improvements.  They rely heavily on 

the Oregon State Lottery funds to help support the maintenance of the grounds.  I was on the fair 

board for 8 years and we barely survived.  Without the funding from the Lottery, we would have had 

to borrow from the general fund and pay it back.   

 

 


